
 

 

GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:   April 18, 2017 

 

TITLE: Award of Contract for Walker Elementary School Classroom Building and Canopy 

Roof Replacement Based Upon Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 04-04-2017 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Bid 04-04-2017 was e-mailed to 132 contractors through the Arizona State Bidder’s List and 

published on the District’s website.  This solicitation requested pricing for a classroom building and canopy 

roof replacement at Walker Elementary School.  Three Contractors responded with responsive bids; two 

Contractors were deemed non-responsive because they did not meet specifications (Marsh Development, Inc. 

& Sprayfoam Southwest, Inc.-Dba Roofing Southwest). 

 

The lowest responsive net bid amount was $127,754.00.   

 

ITEM DESCRIPTION Chasse Building Team 

Gryphon 

Companies, Inc. Progressive Roofing Co. 

Base Bid 166,804.97 156,637.46 125,974.00 

Performance Bond Cost 927.83 2,490.00 890.00 

Payment Bond Cost 
927.83 Included Above 890.00 

Net Bid Amount 168,660.63 159,127.46 127,754.00 

Tax 8,888.39 6,249.26 6,246.00 

Total Bid Amount 177,549.02 165,376.72 134,000.00 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to Progressive 

Roofing Co. based on their bid response to RFB 04-04-2017 contingent upon approval from the School 

Facilities Board (SFB) for this project.  

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     

 

    

_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                       Date:  April 12, 2017 

          
 

 

 ________________________________    
                                                                                                 Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


